
 
 

Tabasa Fund for Filipino Studies Scholarship 
Administered by the Monterey County Historical Society, Inc. 

Contact: mchs@redshift.com or at 831-757-8085 
 

Graduate Fellowship Application 
 

Deadline June 1ST 2025 
 
The Monterey County Historical Society, Inc., invites Upper Division 
Undergraduate and Graduate students to apply for the Tabasa Fund for Filipino 
Studies. The Undergraduate fellowship alternates with the Graduate fellowship. The 
2025 application is specific to the Graduate fellowship. Undergraduate fellowships 
will again be offered in 2026. 

 
Application Requirements 
 
• Must be a resident of California 
• Preference is for Filipino undergraduate or graduate students who live within 

Monterey County and are graduates of high schools within the region. 
• Graduate students pursuing Filipino studies, particularly heritage and historical 

studies, in northern California are encouraged to apply. 
• Applicants should presently be enrolled in either an Undergraduate or Graduate 

program, depending on Award being administered, and be able to provide 
documentation of their enrollment status, and/or contact information for their 
college or university’s grants and scholarships program. 

• Recipients shall maintain a minimum 3.0 GPA and a minimum of 12 units per 
semester and/or quarter throughout the life of the scholarship. 

• Applicants must be members of the Filipino community, and/or committed to 
using the scholarship funds to pursue Filipino heritage and/or history studies 
regardless of background. 

 
The Tabasa Fund for Filipino Studies awards scholarships in the amount of $3,000 
per semester for two semesters for Upper Division Undergraduate students, and 
$5,000 per semester for two semesters for Graduate students. The scholarship(s) 
shall not exceed $6,000 for Undergrad, or $10,000 for Graduate students per 
academic year. 
 

See the Scholarship link at http://mchsmuseum.com 


